
 Community Members Invited to Hopewell Neighborhood Groundbreaking 

 Mayor John Hamilton, the Redevelopment Commission (RDC), and City of Bloomington Capital 
 Improvement Board (CBCI) invite community members to attend a groundbreaking for the new 
 neighborhood of Hopewell. This investment will set the stage for a new inclusive Bloomington 
 neighborhood where people from all walks of life and all ages, incomes, abilities, and 
 backgrounds can thrive. 

 The groundbreaking will take place on Friday, July 21, 2023 at 3:30 p.m. on E 2nd St between S 
 Rogers St and S Morton St. Free parking is available nearby. Please refer to the image below 
 for location and parking information. 

 For more information, please contact Angela Van Rooy, Interim Communications Director, Office 
 of the Mayor at angela.vanrooy@bloomington.in.gov or 812-349-3505. 


